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OULS SEUNK WEVER

November 10, 2017

The cookie dough is coming! The cookie dough is coming!!! We are pleased to advise that our
cookie dough delivery is scheduled for: Wednesday, November 15" from 3:00 PM - 6:00 PM
in the cafeteria here at West.

Due to the time of the delivery, we will NOT be able to send orders home with your child.
It is VERY important that your order is picked up on the 15™. Not only does the cookie dough
need to be kept frozen, but we do not have room to store unclaimed items.

PLEASE PULL UP TO THE SIDE DOOR OF THE CAFETERIA IN FRONT OF THE
SCHOOL.

Thank you for supporting Licking Heights West!
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